
 

 

  

Pre-Purchase Form 
 

550 Squadron History 
 

By Post 
 
Complete the pre-purchase form boxes below and return to Mike Leeman by post. 
 
By Email - Using the Pre-Purchase Form below. 
 
Complete the pre-purchase form boxes by placing your cursor in each box and clicking the left mouse button. 
The cursor will now be flashing at the left hand side of the box. Type your details in each box. 
 
When you have completed adding your details you will need to send the form to Mike Leeman. To do this click 
on 'Return Form' in the button right hand corner of this form. This will open the 'Select Email Client' box or 
similar. Choose the appropriate email option and follow the on screen instructions.  
 
By Email - Not using form. 
 
Send your name, address, telephone number and number of copies required to - mikeleeman@btinternet.com 
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Pre-Purchase Form 
 

550 Squadron History 
 
The book about the history of 550 Squadron will be published later in the year and can be collected at the 
Annual Reunion in September, at Remembrance Weekend in November or sent by post. To assess demand 
we would appreciate you contacting us by email or post to register your interest in purchasing a copy/copies.  
 

Name  
 

 

Address 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Postcode   
 

Telephone   
 

Email  
 

No. of copies required  
 

 
Further information will be available in the July Newsletter and on the 550 website. 
 
Please return this Pre-Purchase Form to: Mike Leeman, Three Trees, Church Lane, North Killingholme, 
Immingham, North Lincolnshire DN40 3JH.  
Email: mikeleeman@btinternet.com   
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